
Dial-in Number for 9:45 AM Service:  
888-719-1054 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 02.02.25 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

 

Feb 2 (Su) Intergenerational Confirmation Class in Room 5, 8:30 AM 

   In-person & streaming service, 9:45 AM 

   Children’s Sunday school during the 9:45 AM Service 

   

Feb 4 (Tu) Book study in the parlor, 10:00 AM  

   Lent Worship team meeting in the conference room,  
   1:00-2:30 PM 

 

Feb 5 (W)  Ridgerunners in the Fellowship Hall, 12:00 PM    

 

Feb 6 (Th) “Great Expectations” Bible Study in Room 5, 9:30 AM 

   Worship choir practice in the choir room, 7:00 PM 

 

Feb 9 (Su) Adult Sunday School in Room 5, 8:30 AM 

   In-person & streaming service, 9:45 AM 

   Children’s Sunday school during the 9:45 AM Service 

   Sunday Funday in Room 5, 11:00 AM 

   Youth Faith Formation & Hangout, 11:00 AM 

   Women’s Retreat Planning in 4th-6th Grade Classroom,  
   11:00 AM 

We are looking to get the handchime choir up and 
running again! Charlie Hull is willing to direct the 
choir and we are hoping to get the group together to 
play sometime during the Easter season! 

We're hoping to have practices on Thursdays from 
6:00-7:00 PM in the bell choir room. The bell choir 
room can be found on the left hand side of the hall-
way where the church office is located (across from 
the 4th-6th grade classroom). If you are interested, 
simply sign up using the link below. We ask that you 
express interest no later than Sunday, February 
16th, so that we have time to begin practices. 

ttsu.me/handchimes 

You are invited to join Ridgerunners on Wednes-
day, February 5th in the Fellowship Hall at noon 
to hear our speaker Scott Mingus. Please bring a 
sandwich/salad, desserts and snacks will be pro-
vided. Scott is a retired scientist & executive in the 
global paper industry. He is also an award win-
ning author having written/co-written 3 dozen 
books on the Civil War and Underground Rail-
road. He will be talking about hospitals in the 
York area.  

Kid-Min and Youth will be having their Sunday 
Funday and Faith/Formation Hangout on Sunday, 
February 9th from 11:00 AM—12:30 PM in the Fel-
lowship Hall. Then J-Walkers and Youth will have a 
Valentine’s Day Cookie Baking event from 3:00-

6:00 PM on Sunday, February 16th!  You can sign 
up using the link below! 
 

ttsu.me/sundayfunday (Sunday Funday & Youth) 

ttsu.me/valentinescookies 

Sunday, February 9th is  
Super Bowl Sunday, so we 
invite you to wear your  
favorite team colors to wor-
ship that Sunday. Jerseys are 
encouraged! Whether you are 
cheering for the Eagles, 
Chiefs, or another sport/
activity all together—-we 
want to see your Team Spirit! 

If you can help move furniture and other items out 
from the parlor today after the service in preparation 
for the parlor remodel, that would be greatly appreci-

ated! 



MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 02.02.25 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 2025 

Weekly Attendance 

Date Attendance 

January 5, 2025 64 (in-person) 

56 (streaming) 

January 12, 2025 83 (in-person) 

49 (streaming) 

January 19, 2025 No service due to 
snow 

January 26, 2025 76 (in-person) 

48 (streaming) 

Undergoing Treatment   
Nancy Schwartz 

Mark Miller 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS Recuperating   
Robin Everhart 

Matt Grimes 

Lina Everhart 

 

You can call the church office, e-mail 
the office, or text 717-408-9280 to  
submit prayer requests. We also have 
a prayer chain e-mail where we lift up 
prayer requests. If you’d like to join 
that e-mail list, please contact Travis 
in the church office. Outside of office 
hours, for pastoral care call Pastor 
Amy at her landline (717)384-6026.  

Nursing Care 

Rich Huber 

Al Fauth 

Adonna Barshinger 

2025 Stewardship Report YTD 

Total Income Total Expenses Diff 

$22,010.90 $23,449.53 -(1,438.63) 

February’s Monthly Mission 
will be going to disaster 
relief, particularly to relieve 
the devastation of the fires 
in California. Thank you for 
your support  

Recent Monthly Mission Receipts 

November—
Central Penn 

Food Bank 
(Military Share) 

December—
Christmas 

Fund 

January-YWCA 

$1,369.00 $3,353.00 $1,194.00 

Your offering envelopes for 2025 can be found in the side narthex. You can pick them up on 
Sundays during worship or stop by the church during office hours to pick them up.  

On Friday, February 21st we'll be having a "Galentine's" 
Chick Flick event! The doors will open at 7 PM and the 
movie will start at 7:30 PM. The Community Life Commit-
tee will supply popcorn and beverages. Please bring along 
a snack to share if you wish. You may want to bring along 
a comfortable chair and blanket to watch the movie. 
Please RSVP by Monday, February 17th.  

In the event of inclement weath-
er, please check WGAL 
(www.WGAL.com) website, Mt. 
Zion’s website 
(www.mtzionucc.org), the church 
voicemail, or Mt. Zion’s Facebook 
page for changes.  

Our February congregational meeting will be on Sunday, February 
23rd immediately following the worship service (around 11:00 AM). We 
will vote on approving the 2024 annual report and honoring our out-
going council members at this meeting. You can participate on Zoom, 
but we do ask that you sign up so we can send you the Zoom link. You 
can sign up using the link below. The Annual Report will be available in 
the side and back narthexes in the coming weeks. 
 

ttsu.me/congmeeting 


